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Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
‘Clever Never Goes’ 
 
We would like to make you aware that we will be running a new child safety initiative called 
‘Clever Never Goes’.   
 
The ‘Clever Never Goes’ programme has been developed to replace the out-dated ‘stranger 
danger’ approach. Research shows that teaching children simply to avoid strangers fails to 
keep them safe. Strangers are often more likely to help a child than to harm them. 
Conversely, it can often be people known to children that pose the greatest threat.  
 
‘Clever Never Goes’ moves the focus away from strangers and instead teaches children to 
recognise when someone (whether they are known to the child or not) is trying to persuade 
them to go with them. The programme is designed to be fun and positive, whilst at the 
same time delivering a serious message and giving children practical safety skills and 
confidence to engage with the outside world. 
 
In addition to the schools lesson you too can help your child to understand the Clever 
Never Goes message. You can download (free of charge) a Clever Never Goes home pack at 
the website www.clevernevergoes.org/parents. The home pack contains some great ideas 
for how to approach this topic with your children as well as games and activities. On the 
website, you can also see a series of cartoon sketches which are a good way of reinforcing 
the Clever Never Goes message and checking that your child has understand the key Clever 
Never Goes message. Please do make use of these resources.   
 
We are really excited by this new material and the children have taken really well to ‘Clever’ 
their new robot friend.  
 
 
If you have any further questions about the programme please feel free to come and chat to 
us further. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Cate Gregory                                 Ryan O’Hearn                                                     Aimee Reilly 
Headteacher                                 Director of Teaching and Learning                   PSHE Leader  
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